
We are pleased to announce our  Kindergarten Launch for the 2024-25 school year. 
These are the first steps toward the wonderful and exciting learning experience 

your child will have at Boyertown Area School District!

Kindergarten Launch sessions are an 
opportunity for the children to meet with our 
teachers and participate in group and individual 
readiness activities while parents/guardians 
learn specific information about each elementary 
building and review their child’s registration.

Each elementary school will host daytime 
Kindergarten Launch sessions for their incoming 
students. Incoming Kindergarten students and at 
least one parent/guardian should plan to visit 
their home school on the designated date below 
for either the 1:15 pm or 2:45 pm session. 

March 22, 2024  - Boyertown, Earl, Gilbertsville 
April 17, 2024 - Colebrookdale, New Hanover 
Upper Frederick, Washington

If you are unable to join us at your school for a 
daytime Kindergarten Launch session, please 
plan to attend a combined evening session for all 
schools to be held at Gilbertsville Elementary on 
May 8, 2024 at either 5:00 pm or 6:30 pm. 
Teachers from all schools will join us at this 
central location for the evening event.

Please sign up for one Kindergarten Launch 
session via the QR code or link to the right.

Fall Kindergarten Orientation
We are updating Kindergarten Orientation for the 2024-2025 

school year. Individual buildings will communicate the details of 
their Kindergarten Orientation plans over the summer. 
Families will receive the information once classroom

 information has been released.

Boyertown Area School District 
Kindergarten 2024-25

In-Person 
Format for 

2024!

Sign up for Kindergarten Launch 
using the 

QR code or link below.

https://tinyurl.com/2024KLaunch 


